
Conference of the Society of Biological Systematics 2024 
(25th Meeting of the GfBS) 

 
The conference will take place on the Campus Poppelsdorf Hörsaal-Center, Friedrich-Hirzebruch Allee 5, 
53115 Bonn, University of Bonn from 26th of February to 29th of February 2024 

We cordially invite to participate in the 25th Annual Meeting of the Society of Biological Systematics 2024. 
The registration is still open and abstracts can still be submitted via the registration page at  
(https://express.converia.de/frontend/index.php?sub=1388). We had some problems with the abstract 
submission due to programing errors. The are solved and abstract submission is possible until midnight of 
the 20th of February. 

Presently, we are expecting more than 80 participants and are looking forward to an exciting meeting that 
impressible show the broad range of expertise and research foci in our Society. Please find the updated 
schedule below.  

Looking forward to seeing you in Bonn, 
 

Thomas Bartolomaeus, for the organizers 
 

Conference fees:  Regular until   25.2.2024  (students 70,- €, members 100,-- €, non-members 120,- € 
   On-side 26.2.2023 onward  (students 100,- €; members 120,- €, non-members 150,- €) 
 

https://express.converia.de/frontend/index.php?sub=1388

